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Message to families in response to
Gov. Walz announcement - March 25,
2020

by  ISD 282 in 

�  MAR 25, 2020

St. Anthony-New Brighton families,

Remaining connected to our families is important to us, especially in this ever-changing
situation with the coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic. Gov. Walz announced today at his daily
COVID-19 press conference that he is initiating an Executive Order for Minnesotans to remain
safe at home for two weeks, effective Friday, March 27, to Friday, April 10. The top priority of
this directive is for the health and safety of all Minnesotans.

Distance learning from March 30 to May 4, 2020:
St. Anthony-New Brighton (SANB) will continue to proceed with our plan to provide distance
learning online starting March 30. Per Gov. Walz’s directive, schools are to provide distance
learning through at least May 4. We believe this plan will be reevaluated prior to May 4.

I want to emphasize our teachers have developed a structure to ensure your child is supported
and educated at a high level in the next few weeks. And we are developing creative
opportunities to ensure connections continue between our staff and your child.

We will continue to provide emergency child care at St. Anthony Community Services
and will deliver meals and technology to students.

Meal delivery (breakfast and lunch) information and sign-up form.
Technology needs information and sign-up form.
Emergency childcare for tier one and tier two families information and sign-up form.

I want to reiterate, we are ready. We will continue to care deeply for our students, families, and
community. We have developed the infrastructure to ensure that our students continue to be
supported and receive a high-level of education. In addition, I have immense confidence in our
SANB community. The amount of grace and compassion shown by everyone has been
amazing. We truly are in this together! We got this! #SANBStrong

As always, if you need anything, please call/text (cell: 612-298-1979) or email me
(rcorneille@isd282.org).

Sincerely,

Superintendent Dr. Renee Corneille

District resources
District website: ISD282.org
ISD282 COVID-19 Response Plan
ISD282 Information Center: 612-706-1001

State, local resources
Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) COVID-19 guidelines, hotline: 651-201-5414.
City of St. Anthony Village website.
City of New Brighton website.
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